
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Roger is organizing a fall colors hike 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
September 24, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow for service. Pastor Mike will be sharing the message. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Last week, Pastor Adonia shared about 

what it looks like to have a renter vs owner mentality in our lives, how it affects our attitude towards 

everything, how we approach our relationships, what we are willing to take responsibility over. If you 

wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or 

Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 



 

 

 

  
 

 
 

We are down to the last week before Eugene's family arrives. Countertops are in, and we picked up a 

bunch of appliances this week. Flooring is going in. If you have offered to donate something for their 

family, please bring it this week. Contact Pastor Mike to let him know when you will be coming. 

 

We also began work on the final unit, another basement unit. Many people have been pitching in to get 

this unit done in record time, including Riki, Yoshi, Peggy, Dr. Hentrich, Sungduk, Anton, and Aiden, 

Nathian, Mia, and Annalise. We have little time and much work to do, so if you have time to help, please 

let us know. 

 

  



 

 

 

Roger Fuehrer is organizing a fall colors hike again this year, this time to a new location. Since parking is 

somewhat limited, he will be organizing two separate groups, one on October 2 and the other on October 

9. Please let him know which group you would like to be a part of. 

 

 
 

The next Extreme Community Makeover for the West Colfax community is coming up Saturday, October 

8 at 9am. There are projects for all age groups and families. You can signup here. Please no pets, lunch 

will be provided! 

 

 
 

We are still in need of one or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to 

volunteer once or twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if 

you are interested. 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your 

understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine 

Principle and the Bible relate with each 

other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP 

Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 

to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more 

details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible 

Study" or join using the zoom link. 

787199 is the passcode if needed. 


